
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
   
Bookings for the Year 13 Consultation Meetings on Tuesday 25 February and Wednesday 
5 March are now open. These online appointments offer students and parents/carers the 
chance to discuss progress and explore support strategies with curriculum teaching staff.   
 

Booking Link:  https://bilboroughcollege.schoolcloud.co.uk.  
Parent Login: 1234 5678 

Student Reference: BXXXXXX 

  
We recommend using automatic booking once you have logged in and ask that you only 
book with one teacher per subject.  
  
Instructions for adding an additional parent/carer into the appointment can be found on the 
college website https://bilborough.ac.uk/for-parents-and-carers/documents/  
  
Each appointment is limited to five minutes to ensure all students and parents/carers have 
the opportunity to meet with staff. We understand this may feel brief, but with teachers 
supporting multiple groups, it is the most effective way to accommodate everyone. If you 
require further discussion about progress or support, please feel free to contact the subject 
teacher or SP (tutor) teacher via email following the Consultation Evening.  
  
The college timetable on Tuesday 25 February will be adjusted and college buses will leave 
earlier to enable students to be home in time for appointments.  
   
 For further questions please contact consultation.evening@bilborough.ac.uk.  
 

Kind regards  
 

Jill Hay  

 

Assistant Principal Student Progress  
  

8:50am to 9:50am   E BLOCK  

9:50am to 9:55am   Moving Time   

9:55am to 10:55am   F BLOCK  

10:55am to 11:15am   Break   

11:15am to 12:15pm   B BLOCK  

12:10 pm to 1pm   Lunch   

1:00pm to 2:00pm   A BLOCK  

College Buses leave at 2.10pm and 2.20pm   

3pm to 7:45 pm  Consultation Appointments   
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